
                                                                                           Santa Fe, 26 September 2013 
 
 
 

Dear Editor: 

World Journal of Rheumatology: 

 

 

We assert that our article “Hot Topics in Lupus Pregnancy” (4328) was 

reviewed by an american researcher and has a Grade A languaje evaluation. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Javier A. Cavallasca        Cecilia A. Costa           Maria del Rosario Maliandi  

 

Jorge L. Musuruana 

 


